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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold Project.

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as it

is important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the DEIS and submit comments.

Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will needlessly delay the project.

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the alternatives

outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our community and the local

environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the public has had enough time and

resources during the public comment period.


